
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

     November 2 2019     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long 1st VP

2nd VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins                2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting- Nov. 14, 2019 
at 7:15 p.m.
Website:     Ashlandoptimist.org

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018

Bingo: Nov. 8- Team Two This is an $1,199 night, so 
we need all hands-on deck. 
Breakfast: Nov. 9- Barrett Glascock, Shawn Steelman, 
and Lena Long
Program- Sarah Echternach- Heart of Missouri Court 
Appointed Special Advocate (CASA)

Make sure you have Monday, Nov. 11th on 
your calendar for our annual Veteran's Day breakfast. 
Please contact Lena Long for more information.

We had a wonderful Spooktacular on Thursday night, with 
over 400 people from the community in some incredible 
costumes! Look in the Boone County Journal on Wednesday 
to see some of the costumes. Thank you to Ernie Wren and 
all of the others that helped with this event!

 We had 127 players at Bingo on Friday night with plenty of 
help on the floor and in the kitchen, including Mike Donley 
covering for his dad. 

Since the building was rented over the weekend, we did not 
have breakfast or our normal breakfast meeting, which will 
make this a very short bulletin. 

Letitia DenHartog

http://www.ashlandoptimist.org/

